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REFERENCE: Transfer L-80

I am sorry. It is too late to reopen transfer application L-80.
The file was closed and the fees were refunded over 12 years ago,
in 1981. As indicated in Sam Allison's January 14, 1981 letter,
activity ceased some 12 years before that, in 1968. After 24
years of inactivity, it is too late to reopen the file.

However, the irrigation district may file a new transfer
application. 1In fact, the district is working on such a transfer
application now. Just today, (March 16, 1993), I had a
conversation with the Watermaster and representatives of the
district about this transfer. If this diversion is not already
included, it probably can be.

Sincerely,

LARRY H. NUNN
Senior Water Rights Specialist
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cc: Vern Church, Watermaster

3850 Portland Rd NE
Salem, OR 97310
(503) 378-3739

FAX (503) 378-8130



